
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             

 

 

 

Miss Basinger’s 

First Grade Newsletter 

October 27, 2016 

Upcoming Events: 
Oct 27-PTA meeting 
Nov 8- Election day!! A lot 
of important bills proposed 
(education is definitely on 
there!)  
Nov 11- Veterans’ Day at Blast 
off! Students are encouraged 
to Wear red, white, and blue 

shirts with uniform bottoms   
 ***from admin*** 

Parents:  We are hosting a very special 

Veteran's Day Blast Off! on Friday, Nov. 

11th at 8:00 a.m. in JRCES Gym.  We are 

inviting parents, grandparents, and 

family members that have served or are 

serving in the military to join us in 

honoring our Military Veterans.  Please 

let Mrs. Fulmer know if you or a family 

member will be participating so we can 

have enough reserved seating for you. 

 

 
This is what we were up to this week: 

 Weebly is updated with TONS of pictures for the last 3 weeks. 

 On our walk to the library we got another special candy treat from Marsha at 

Canterbury Voices.  

 We worked on number trees: finding different ways to make a number.  

 We learned about a magic square- how adding across a domino gets you the 

same total as adding numbers vertically. 

 We started new literacy and math stations, including: Osmo Numbers, iPad listening 

center, Pebble Go research (they choose which topic on the website from 

several science/social studies choices), sounding out words, pumpkin life cycle, 

reading a sight word book to 9 friends+ teacher, and graphing! 

 We also read Peanut Butter& Brains: A Zombie Culinary Tale by Joe McGee and 

illustrated by Charles Santoso which was well-liked by everyone! 


